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January 2018 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 

Miss Molly, Julia-Anne Coon and Family,  

Marissa Moore and Nathan Williams 
 

All Board Member positions filled—Welcome Steve Hodges,  

Tony Kind, Melynda Roland, Jeanine Hodges and  

Julia Daigneault into their new Board positions.   
 

Steve Hodges, formerly our Vice President, has been doing the job of 

acting President. Steve has been doing a great job, we thank him for all of 

his hard work and officially taking on the President position.  

  

Tony Kind has been an active director for the past three years. He has been 

organizing the clean ups and many of the gun purchases, among other 

duties. Please welcome Tony as our new Vice President.   

Melynda Roland has been the Treasurer for a few other organizations. She 

is familiar with the bookkeeping software Jeanine implemented. She is a 

member of our chapter and stepped up to become our new Treasurer. 

 

Julia Daigneault  just became our newest director, filling Tony’s vacant 

directorship.  Julia’s been instrumental in fundraising and planning efforts 

for our 2018 Annual Banquet. 

Jeanine Hodges, formerly our Treasurer, who has wrangled our finances 

into shape, is staying on and transitioning into a director position. She will 

continue to help at a lessor capacity. 

Thank you all for taking on these board positions. 

We can’t thank you enough for your time and participation. 

Thank You to everyone that attended our Christmas Party! 

I think I can say from the smiles on faces that everyone had a fun evening 

of comradery. A big Thank You to all who attended. We hope that you did 

indeed have a great night and got to mingle with other members. We really 

have a great group of members and their families. We hope that the party 

rounded out your year with some holiday cheer.  

ADVERTISING—We offer advertising for a flat rate of $100 per year.  This 

will be in the form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.   
If you are interested in advertising your business, please send an email to  
TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 



Newsletter written by:  Melody Kind 

Christmas Party Pictures-Find More On FaceBook 









If you have any hunting photos that you would like to share in 

our newsletter, please send digital images to  

tvcoha@outlook.com or email Melody Kind at hidden_valley1@hotmail.com or text them to 503-502-0611. 

****GET THOSE HUNTING and FAMILY  
OUTDOOR PICTURES IN**** 

Jodie Gobel Coast Spike Elk 

Lissa Vanderzanden with her husband and sons. 

She was guided on this dream hunt by her husband 

Mark and sons Eric and Sean. It is an 8x9 Eastern 

Oregon Elk and her first Bull Elk. 

Lissa Vanderzanden’s Beautiful Bull Elk 

 

Joe Kind won the 17 HMR youth gun drawing at 

the Christmas Party. He is pictured here with  

Steve Hodges & Mike Vallery. 
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January 2nd—Board Meeting 7pm @ Scottie’s Auto Body 
 
January  17th— Chapter Meeting 7:00pm at  Coyote’s Restaurant Bar & Grill  
5301 W Baseline Road, Hillsboro OR 97123 
Guest Speaker is—Travis Simpson.  
He is the Titan Archer Club advisor 
and brought archery into the  
Sherwood School District  
curriculum.      
 
February 7-11th—We’ll have a booth 
at the Pacific NW Sportsmen’s 
Show. We’ll have at least one gun 
raffle on. Come see us at booth  #730 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 


